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Saskatoon Freeway Planning Study – Phase 1 Endorsement 
Request 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That City Council endorse the Saskatoon Freeway Functional Planning Study – Phase 1 
Functional Design Report and supporting appendices with the exceptions outlined in the 
report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated March 7, 2022 
(Option 3). 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on April 11, 2022, 
considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.   
 
A letter from Reeve Judy Harwood, R.M. of Corman Park with Mayor Charlie Clark, City 
of Saskatoon to Minister of Highways dated February 16, 2022 and letter of response 
from Minister Fred Bradshaw, Minister of Highways, Government of Saskatchewan, 
dated March 10, 2022 were also considered. 
 
 
Attachment 
1. March 7, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 
2. February 16, 2022 letter from Reeve Judy Harwood, R.M. of Corman Park with 

Mayor Charlie Clark, City of Saskatoon to Minister of Highways. 
3. March 10, 2022 letter of response from Minister Fred Bradshaw, Minister of 

Highways, Government of Saskatchewan. 


